
City of Clovis 
1033 Fifth Street 
Clovis, CA 93612 

 
**PLEASE POST** 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
The City of Clovis will hold a public hearing on December 16, 2024, to gather public input regarding 
the potential composition of City Council election district boundaries.   
 

The City Council of the City of Clovis is currently elected under an “at-large” election system, 
where Council members are elected by voters of the entire City. On October 7, 2024, the Council 
approved beginning the process to establish district-based elections beginning in 2026 in response to a 
threat of litigation related to the City’s current at-large election system.  In a district-based election 
system, each Council member must reside within the designated election district boundary and is 
elected only by the voters in that district.  

 
On December 16, 2024, the City Council will hold a second public hearing to gather input on 

composition of potential election districts in accordance with Elections Code section 10010. 
 
The public hearing is scheduled as follows: 
 

DATE TIME LOCATION 

Monday,  
December 16, 2024 

6:00 p.m. or as 
soon thereafter as 
possible 

City of Clovis City Council’s  
Council Chamber 
1033 Fifth Street 
Clovis, CA 93612 

 
 
The public is invited to participate and make comments during the public hearing. If you have any 
questions regarding this public hearing, please contact Briana Parra, City Clerk at 559-324-2060 or 
CityClerk@clovisca.gov. 
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